Historic District Commission COA Narrative and photos

Removal of existing picket fence on the north and south sides of the property. The original
wood fence was custom made and installed in approximately 1990. It has been painted
numerous times and pickets have been replaced from time-to-time, A large section of the
Meadow Road side was damaged beyond repair during Hurricane Isaias. A humber of the sides
of the fence are attached to tree stumps, where the original trees have since been cut down.
Those stumps are now finally decomposing.

The removal would be of all the pickets, the standalone wooden fence posts, the wooden posts
attached to the granite fence posts and the sidewalk end/decorative posts. All granite posts

remain in place in the original historic location.

At this time there is not an application to install a new or replacement fence.







